SPWG Report to ROS

October 15th, 2003

SPWG last met July 24th and 25th. 

The SPWG reviews of the May 15th load shed event were completed and emailed to the ROS on October 7th. ERCOT staff requested a review of their report on the event which has not yet been completed.
The draft  Operating Guide Underfrequency Load Shed requirements is nearing completion. The plan is to comment on the draft so we are prepared to finalize at the November SPWG meeting.

The 2001 DAWG report was forwarded to members for review. Discussion is scheduled for the November meeting.

ERCOT staff began compiling the future short circuit database(s) so the first pass should be available this month.

Agenda items for the next SPWG meeting include:

Compile underfrequency load shed data. (ROS action item)

Recommend Operating Guide changes to improve reference accuracies. (ROS action item)

Compile Operating Guide revised wording for underfrequency load shed requirements.

Review the IEEE Relay Trip Circuit Design Paper and the NERC DAWG report.

Next SPWG meeting is scheduled for November 20th and 21st.

Cory Allen

SPWG Chair

